
 
 

MAAP Presents at IAMUS 
 

Last October 26-29, 2016, MAAP sent two midshipmen to participate in the International 

Association Maritime Universities Students (IAMUS) held at Vietnam Maritime University, Hai 

Phong, Vietnam.  

The IAMUS workshop is a part of the IAMU Annual General Assembly (AGA) 2016 intended for 

students from IAMU member institutions to present their respective project work. It is an 

opportunity for students to participate in maritime education and training related activities, 

meet and exchange ideas with students from other institutions, interact with different industry 

members and experience other cultures. 

 

 

 

 

 



The two MAAP midshipmen, Midn. 2cl Andre’ Chad Acosta and Midn. 3cl Junel Kristian Semana, 

submitted their abstracts among 55 others. 25 abstracts were accepted by the Paper 

Committee for presentation in the said event, which included the aforementioned 

midshipmen’s works.  

Midn. 2cl Acosta and Midn. 3cl Semana, being the youngest presenters, were commended for 

their excellent presentations.  Semana presented his paper with the title “Status, Problems and 

Prospects of the Integrated Simulator Training Program of the Maritime Academy of Asia and 

the Pacific.” On the other hand, Midn. 2cl Acosta garnered recognition as one of the top three 

presentations with his research title, “Relevance, Effectiveness and Further Improvements of 

the Integrated Simulator Training Program Offered at the Maritime Academy of Asia and the 

Pacific.” 

The top three presenters including Midn. 2cl Acosta; Aleksandra Goralczyk and Marta Wojtczyk 

(Poland); and Marc Weise (Germany), were awarded with certificates of outstanding 

presentation. Consequently, the top three presentations were once again showcased in the 

closing ceremony with the IAMU delegates. On the other hand, certificates of honorable 

mention were given to the next two best presenters namely Moeko Sakai (Japan) and 

Prezemislaw Dudzik and Natalia Jarozk (Poland). 

 

 

 


